

# WELLSPRINGS SCHOOL **NEWSLETTER**

Wellsprings School TV - YouTube







Wellspringsprimary (our **Instagram** name)



https://twitter.com/WellspringsPri (our Twitter account)

Vellsprings School Group (our Facebook name)

Wellsprings Website: https://www.somerset.org.uk/sites/wellsprings/Pages/Welcome.aspx

Volume 30 Number 3

Thursday 21st October 2021

Harvest (page 1) After school clubs/competitions (page

Dates (page 1)

Parent Consultation2 (page 2)

Secondary School applications (page 2)

#### **Harvest**

Thank you to the children and parents for all your contributions to the Open Door charity as part of



our Harvest celebrations.

For more information visit the Open Door website on this link: www.tauntonopendoor.org.uk/

We have had a good return and if there any further contributions people wish to make after the break, we won't be taking the collection to the charity at earliest until the second week of November.

Thank you to 'Barry the Baker' for their annual baked 'wheatsheaf' which we shared across the school. It was very tasty- thank you!



## After school clubs/competitions

Thank you to all the children and parents who have supported the recent sports tournaments and club that have started up again this year. We are really pleased to have clubs/representation for running, netball, dodgeball and football already.

Extra thanks to the staff members (and parents) who have supported the uprunning of these clubs, as I know the children have been thrilled to be able to take part in these sporting events.

#### **Dates**

21.10.21 Newsletter out

22.10.21 School closure

(see 'Extra Bank Holiday' below) 01.11.21 School opens after the break

05.11.21 Newsletter out

12.11.21 Children in Need

For more dates in the school diary, please visit our school website where the annual calendar is available: https://www.somerset.org.uk/sites/well springs/Pages/Term-and-Diary-Dates.aspx

### **'Extra'** bank holiday

As the additional Bank Holidays to celebrate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee are in the June Half Term, schools have been instructed to take an additional Bank Holiday outside of this.



AS mentioned previously, we have selected ours in line with the local

authority and therefore TOMORROW on **Friday 22nd October** school will be closed for all to observe this.

#### **Parents consultations**

Thanks you to all the parents/carers who have managed to book their meeting with their child/children's class teacher. The feebdack has been really useful to the school and if for any reason you missed the chance to speak to your class teacher, please contact the office after the half term break.

## **Secondary school applications**

FINAL REMINDER! Applications for secondary school should be completed online or as a paper copy and sumitted by 31st October. If you need any more information please speak to Nicky Hatton on 07522237008.

The next school newsletter will be out on Friday 5<sup>th</sup> November.